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 “Report on English Day” 

‘Language gives shape to our thoughts and colours to our 

imagination.’ 

Date: 24 April,2017 

Sane Guruji Shikshan Prasarak Board of Arts and Commerce 

College, Baragaon Pimpri, Tal. Sinnar, District - Nashik. The English 

playwriter and poet William Shakespeare's birthdays are 

commemorated on 23 April 2017 as “English Language Day”. To help 

the students appreciate the world from a different perspective and 

inculcate in them a love for the English language.  

Dr. D. L. Fartale, principal of the college, watched over the 

program. The principal expressed his opinion that, the various 

innovative, enriching and entertaining activities made English Day a 

memorable one for the students, and inspired them to read and learn 

more about the language. 

In such presentation, both teaching and non-teaching staff were 

featured. The vote of gratitude was given by Professor A.R. Sawant of 

the Department of Commerce. 
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Asst.Prof. Sarode introducing students about “World English Day”.

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sane Guruji Shikshan Prasarak Mandal Nashikroad Sanchlit 

ARTS AND COMMERCE COLLEGE 

Baragaon Pimpri,Tal-Sinnar,Dist-Nashik 

Notice 
 

Date: 22-04-2017 

 

The English Department is informing all college students that Thursday, April 

24, 2017, is "English Language Day," a celebration honouring William 

Shakespeare, the most well-known playwright who also had a significant 

influence on modern English. All students, however, are expected to be on 

campus by 10 a.m. All students as well as teaching and non-teaching staff should 

take note of this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


